
Calling New Yorkers of ALL AGES:
Yes, that means YOU!

New York wants to hear YOUR experiences using telehealth
services to meet your health and behavioral health needs

The New York State Department of Health has launched an
online Telehealth Consumer Survey to help inform the future of
telehealth policy development.

Have YOU encountered difficulties:
● Finding a safe or private space to connect with your therapist

or request birth control from your provider via telehealth

● Accessing behavioral health or other health services
(including reproductive health services) in a timely manner

● Connecting with your provider due to:

○ Connectivity issues (e.g. poor cell service or WiFi signal)

○ Hardware issues (e.g. old equipment or lack of equipment)

YOUR Voice Matters! Complete the Survey here by August
1st and tell your friends, too!

For more information, please contact Melissa Genadri | mgenadri@childrensdefense.org

815 2nd Avenue, 8th Floor, New York, NY 10017 p (212) 697-2323 www.cdfny.org @CDFNewYork

https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/telehealth_survey/
https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/telehealth_survey/
mailto:mgenadri@childrensdefense.org

